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Green Building with Concrete 2011-10-19
with superior fire resistance strength and a long service life concrete is
the most widely used construction material in the world a sustainable
material concrete is also easily and affordably reused and rehabilitated the
first book to provide an overview of sustainability and concrete green
building with concrete sustainable design and con

Bulletin 1889
the cambridge yearbook of european legal studies provides a forum for the
scrutiny of significant issues in eu law the law of the european convention
on human rights and comparative law with a european dimension and
particularly those issues which have come to the fore during the year
preceding publication the contributions appearing in the collection are
commissioned by the centre for european legal studies cels cambridge a
research centre in the law faculty of the university of cambridge
specialising in european legal issues the papers presented are at the cutting
edge of the fields which they address and reflect the views of recognised
experts drawn from the university world legal practice and the institutions
of both the eu and its member states inclusion of the comparative dimension
brings a fresh perspective to the study of european law and highlights the
effects of globalisation of the law more generally and the resulting cross
fertilisation of norms and ideas that has occurred among previously sovereign
and separate legal orders the cambridge yearbook of european legal studies is
an invaluable resource for those wishing to keep pace with legal developments
in the fast moving world of european integration individual chapters please
click on the link below to purchase individual chapters from volume 14
through ingenta connect ingentaconnect com subscription to series to place an
annual online subscription or a print standing order through hart publishing
please click on the link below please note that any customers who have a
standing order for the printed volumes will now be entitled to free online
access hartjournals co uk cyels subs editorial advisory board albertina
albors llorens john bell alan dashwood simon deakin david feldman richard
fentiman angus johnston john spencer founding editors alan dashwood and
angela ward
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the imf s principal statistical publication international financial
statistics ifs online is the standard source of international statistics on
all aspects of international and domestic finance for most countries ifs
online reports data on balance of payments international investment position
international liquidity monetary and financial statistics exchange rates
interest rates prices production government accounts national accounts and
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